
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.164 
Released – 21 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 16 September 2022 requesting information regarding orthotic 
products and services. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, 
details in respect to you Orthotic Products and Services, the following information: 
  

• Are your services provided inhouse, or contracted to a third party?  Inhouse 
• If contracted to a third party,  Not relevant 

o who provides these products and services to you? 
o Start and end date of contracts, with any possible extension periods 

available? 
o Contract Title and reference? 
o Annual/contract value? 
o Who is the procurement officer responsible for this contract? 
o Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this 

contract? 
 


